Meeting with Sarfi Customs Checkpoint Officer
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On September 22, 2022, DEIK Turkey-Georgia Business Council and Georgian International
Investors Association President Osman Caliskan Mzhavanadze, visited Mr. Zurab Inasaridze,
head of the Sarfi customs checkpoint (Georgian side). He congratulated Mr. Zurab on his
appointment and wished him success. During the meeting, the parties talked about current
issues, trade and economic relations between Georgia and Turkey, problems at the Sarfi
customs checkpoint and ways to solve them.




